
Hello First Grade Families! It is crazy to think that there are 
only 3 and a half weeks of school left! As the school year 
wraps up, there are a lot of events coming up!
 Be sure to mark your calendars! 

If you’d like to volunteer to help with our school wide field day, please 
look for the email sent earlier this week with the sign up link from 

Shannon. This will be a fun day, and we appreciate any help! 

There is also a parent survey that was sent out! Please feel free to 
fill this out to let us know how you felt about this school year! We 

know there is always room for growth! 

If you are interested, Miss Perez will be performing in NCS’s Beauty 
and the Beast this June as Mrs. Potts. She would love to see students 
in the audience and it will be a fun show that students and staff from 

6th-12th grade have been working on! Ticket information to come!

Here are our focuses of next week; 
Bible: Serving God and others 
Reading: End of year review

Math: Addition/Subtraction facts to 18 
Writing: Poetry

Science: Life cycle of a chick 
Spelling:  

         about  because  they  learn  goes  friend  school
         favorite  some  come  people  outside  would

Phonograms:
d m ou ie ear
ey au or oo f

5/16- NCS Skate Night

5/20- Spirit Day-Fancy Day

5/26- Passport Testing

5/30- No School
Memorial Day

5/31 - Field Trip to the Zoo 

6/3- Spirit Day- “When I grow 
up”

6/3- Donuts for Dad

6/3-5 Beauty and the Beast 
Play

“Each of you should use whatever gift you 
have received to serve others, as faithful stewards 

of God’s grace in its various forms.”
-1 Peter 4:10

As the weather is unpredictable, 
please continue to send in jackets 
with students. We have also noticed 

an increase of headaches and tummy 
aches. If your child isn’t feeling well, 
please be sure to keep them home to 

rest!

Please refrain from sending in nut 
products, as we have students on 
campus with a life-threatening 

allergy. We appreciate your help with 
keeping all students safe! 
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